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Comments: I am currently concerned about the snow level that will be required to groom the established trails

that are mainly FS Roads. I am the President of the South Fork Powder Busters Snowmobile Club and have

been involved in the grooming for over 24 year now. I think the FS needs to reach out to the Two grooming clubs

and have a discussion about amount of snow needed to groom the trails. I normally try not to start grooming a

trail until we have at least 12" of snow at the Trail Head. I have seen many years that there never was 12" of

snow at several of the trail heads, within 2 or 3 miles up the trail there was 18" or more snow. We don't like to run

the Snow-cats on less that 12" of snow as it is hard on the equipment. I would suggest that there be an average

amount of snow on the trail to be groomed of 12" so we would be able to start grooming with less snow at the

Trail Head.


